Sent: 9/12/2019 7:51:09 AM
Subject: Mod2019/0547

To whom it may concern,
| am writing in support of the Mona Vale market opening an hour early.
By opening an hour early, enables longer trading hours for the stall holders and shoppers.

Earlier site access would be from 6am for traders to set up, and they could then start serving
customers at 7:30 am.

The existing very short trading day is proving unfair to traders, denying them income, and the
customers who want to shop early leaving the rest of the day free.

This will also help take the pressure off parking.

Thank you for your consideration , but | truly believe it is in everyone’s interest to allow the
earlier start.

Regards
Paul Touma



